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Autumn is here and the weather is getting cooler but I have received only 
warmth from all the clubs I visited in September. Eleven clubs opened their 
doors to me, they fed me awesome food, gave me lovely gifts and made 
generous donations to Literacy Nova Scotia. Wow, what a month!

I had the pleasure of attending PDG Alex and Lion Cherry Hancox’s 65th 
Wedding Anniversary in Sackville.

I had the honour of attending two Charter Nights – Bedford’s 70th and 
Louisdale’s 47th. Lions are here for the long haul.

In September I also had the privilege of Inducting eight new Lions, this is 
wonderful. Thanks to all the members who brought these good Lions into 
the Pride.

We are having four Introduction and Orientation Sessions in October, 
please make sure you attend one of them. The first one is in Pictou on Oct., 
8th, two are on Oct. 22 in Eastern Passage/Cow Bay and Digby. The fourth 
is in Enfield/Elmsdale on Oct. 29th.

Lion Jane Gregory and her team from Lawrencetown & District Lions really 
outdid themselves. What an incredible weekend we all had at our Fall 
Cabinet Meeting. Thank you, thank you, thank you!

Our Guest Speaker at the Banquet was Bev Berger, she came with her dog 
Lotus. Bev gave a wonderful talk on Dog Guides and how we Lions are 
making a difference in her world and others in Canada.

District Governor Claire Brunelle
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